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New Drive-Thru ATM to serve Thorold community 
 
 

Niagara, ON – August 26th, 2016 – PenFinancial, the Niagara Peninsula’s truly local 

credit union, plans to open a new drive-thru location on Schmon Parkway in Thorold in 

the fall of 2016.  

“We are pleased to be opening a drive-thru ATM to provide our members and the 

Thorold community with daily banking convenience,” said Ken Janzen, PenFinancial’s 

Chief Executive Officer. “Many of our members live and work in South St. Catharines 

and Thorold, so it is important that we provide them with access to a PenFinancial 

ATM.” 

The new PenFinancial drive-thru ATM will feature U.S. cash and DING-FREE®, a 

surcharge-free network of 3,300 ATMs across Canada. PenFinancial currently serves the 

Peninsula with 8 branches and 12 ATMs across Niagara. 

 
About PenFinancial  
PenFinancial Credit Union has been improving lives and strengthening communities in the Niagara Peninsula for 
over 60 years. With 21,000 members, and $600 million in assets, its roots are firmly planted and its future is strong. 
PenFinancial offers a full range of chequing, savings, investment and lending products along with financial advice 
for consumers, farm and business owners. The credit union operates 8 branches in St. Catharines, Niagara Falls, 
Welland, Fort Erie and Dunnville. Services also include a Commercial Business Centre, Wealth Management division 
and Central Services office. The credit union employs 100 residents from across the Peninsula. For more 
information, visit www.penfinancial.com  
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